July 17, 2024

We visited your beautiful city on June 21, 2024, arriving on the Holland America
Westerdam ship. We would like to thank the entire city of Nome for welcoming
us with such wonderful hospitality. Everyone was so friendly and helpful. We
enjoyed the Berry Festival and street barbeque chicken dinner and all of the
baked goods residents made to sell for fund raisers. We especially want to thank
city hall and the gentleman from Chicago (Cubs fan) for the pins and Nome
memorabilia that we so proudly display at home. This was a four-week cruise
that took us to many wonderful Alaska ports, but the one place everyone on the
ship kept talking about was Nome. Yes, there is no place like Nome and your
wonderful people!
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